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 Principal’s Message 

Welcome back! I hope everyone had an enjoyable and 
relaxing winter recess.  It has been so fun to see the students 
back at school this week as we look ahead to the new year.  
January is always a great time to set goals.  Sitting down with 
your child to discuss how school is going so far, and what, if 
anything, he or she would like to improve on can be a positive 
conversation and wonderful way to show your support.  Setting 
goals and tracking our progress is a great motivational tool for 
everyone, including kids! The new year also brings a new face to 
Ridge View.  I am very pleased to introduce, Mr. Menlove, who 
was recently appointed as our assistant principal.  He will be a 
great addition to our staff!  Please join me in welcoming him to 
our school.  As always, thank you for your continued support 
and partnership.  I wish you all a very HAPPY NEW YEAR!   

2020-21 Kindergarten Registration  
It’s hard to believe that kindergarten enrollment for the 2020-21 
school year begins this month.  It is very important that we have an 
accurate count of the number of kindergartners who will be coming 
to Ridge View next school year.  If you have a child who will be 5 
years old on or before September 1, 2020, please come in to register 
him/her for kindergarten.  Information will be sent home soon 
regarding this process. Also, please help us spread the word to 
friends and neighbors with kindergartners who might not be aware 
of the enrollment period.  Kindergarten Orientation will be held 
Friday, February 28th at 2:15 p.m. 

 

  Upcoming School Events 

January 10 

PTA Board Meeting, 9:00 am 

January 17 

Raptor PRIDE Assembly, 9:15 am 

January 20 

Martin Luther King Day, NO 
SCHOOL 

January 21 

Grade Transmittal Day, NO 
SCHOOL 

January 22 

PTA Classic Skate Night, 5:30-
8:30pm 

January 22 

School Community Council 
Mtg, 5:00 pm 

 

Raptor PRIDE 
Positive 

Respect 

Involvement 

Directions First Time 

Excellence 
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  PTA Announcements    
Congratulations to the following students whose Reflections Entries 
have moved on to the Region Competition: 
 

Kenzie Gardner 
Allyson Collins 
Dakota Williams 
Morgan Romney 
 
Save the Date! 
Family Night at Classic Fun Center 
Wednesday, January 22nd  
More information coming soon! 
 
Red and White Ribbon Week 
January 27th-31st  
 
We are already starting to plan for next school year and have 
positions that need to be filled! If you are interested in being a part 
of the PTA, please contact Camille Mousley at 
camillemousley@gmail.com 
 
 

In Other News…                     

Student Council Events 

Student Council is gearing up for their next service project.  During 
the month of February, they will be collecting gently used coats 
and blankets to “Warm the Hearts” and bodies of the homeless.  
All collections will be donated and delivered to the homeless 
shelter at the end of February.  Additional information will be sent 
out soon! 

 

Website:    Phone:   Email: 
 ridgeview.jordandistrict.org                   801.567.8930      ridgeviewelem@jordandistrict.org  

 

 

GRADE LEVEL 
HIGHLIGHT: 4th    
The fourth grade is fabulous! 
Lots of great things have been 
happening. We are currently 
working through our 
science units of 
weather/water, rocks and 
minerals, Utah environments, 
and fossils. In December we 
had the opportunity to go on 
a field trip and listen to the 
Utah Symphony. The 
students really enjoyed 
listening to some amazing 
music. In math, we have been 
working on multiplication and 
division, and we just started 
our unit on algebra.  We are 
excited to begin practicing for 
our "Utah, This is the Place" 
musical that will take place in 
February. Students will have 
the opportunity to 
showcase all the wonderful 
things they have learned 
about our great state.  

The students of fourth grade 
truly are the best! They are 
hardworking, kind, and 
friendly. We have enjoyed 
teaching them this year and 
look forward to helping them 
complete this year with 
excellence. 

 

 
 

  
 


